
Messages of condolence following the tragic accident of the Serbian Army helicopter
Monday, 16 March 2015.

Following the tragic accident that claimed the lives of seven people, First Deputy Prime Minister
and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic received messages of
condolence from Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Russian Federation Sergey
Lavrov, First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign and European Affairs of
Croatia Vesna Pusic and Deputy Prime Minister and Foreign Minister of Slovenia Karl Erjavec.
  
The Serbian Foreign Minister was asked by his colleagues to convey condolences and
their sincere support to the families and friends of the victims, in this difficult period after
the tragic accident which took the lives of those who were rescuing the life of a newborn baby.
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